
A. H. FRANKISH

FOREMOST, ALBERTA 
November 28, 194-6.

Mr. K* Fe Saunders,
Dept, of Transport,
402 Blowey-Henry Building,
Edmonton, Alberta*

Dear Mr# Saunders*

I have your letter of November 12 In regards to wff 
Piper CF-DGS.

I am sorry I have not replied to your letter of 
above date sooner but I have been down east bringing out a 
new aircraft and only returned last evening so have been 
unable to answer your letter sooner*

In regards to the Registration of my Aircraft - I 
had left this entirely In the hands of Kepler Aviation and was 
not aware of the fact that It was not registered In my name 
but at the present time the Aircraft is in Calgary having the 
new pistons Installed In the motor as per the last paragraph 
of your letter*

At the present time I have a new Pipçr Cruiser fluid 
will be selling my Piper J3 in the very near future and as it 
will not be flown excepting to bring it from Calgary to Foremost 
as soon as the motor is finished and will be stored on my farm 
until it has been sold at which time the new owner will have it 
re-registered*

Will you kindly advise me if this would be 0, K* 
with your office*

Thanking you very Mindly for past favors, I am,

Yours very truly,

A. H. Frankish,


